
Dear Graduate: 
 
On behalf of the Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges (ACCSC), it is with 
extreme pleasure that I convey our sincere congratulations on the successful completion of 
your studies and graduation. This significant accomplishment recognizes your hard work 
and dedication both inside and outside of the classroom. 
 
The completion of your training program is but one step in a lifetime of continuing 
education. The dynamics of an ever-changing world will likely provide you with ample 
opportunities for growth and at the same time challenge you to keep pace with those 
changes through a commitment to on-going education and professional development. The 
measure of your success today is an indicator of your ability to face such opportunities and 
challenges in an equally successful manner tomorrow. 
 
As you move from school into the workforce, you should have confidence in knowing that 
you are graduating from a school that has undergone a rigorous accreditation process that 
evaluates educational quality. Your school earned ACCSC accreditation in a manner similar 
to your own achievement – through hard work and dedication to meeting or exceeding 
quality standards and by showing its success in educating students.  
 
Embarking on your new path, you also have an opportunity to assist your school in 
showing its success through your own success in the workforce by keeping in touch with 
your school. 

• Are you working in your field of training? Tell your school about where you are 
working, your job, and your success in the workplace. 

• Are you in the process of searching for a job? Let your school know about your job 
search, prospects, and any need for assistance. 

• Your feedback is important! Provide your school with constructive feedback that 
can contribute to further improving the overall institution and the success of future 
students. 

 
As an alumnus, your assistance will help ACCSC assess your school’s overall success and 
facilitate on-going improvement at the school. By sharing your experience you will also 
help future students make the same important decision regarding their education that you 
have already made. 
 
Again, ACCSC extends its best wishes for your continued success. Congratulations on a job 
well done! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michale S. McComis, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 


